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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2009-0426

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 21st day of September, 2009, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2009-0426, authorizing King County’s sale of two acres of property located at 18655 NE Union Hill Road in the city of Redmond, Washington, to the City of Redmond.

SUMMARY

The King County Executive has concluded discussions with the city of Redmond regarding the sale two acres of property located at 18655 NE Union Hill Road in the city of Redmond, Washington.  The King County Council will consider an ordinance on September 21, 2009, approving the transfer to the city of Redmond.  

The property is located wholly within the city of Redmond.  The transfer agreement provides for King County to transfer ownership of the property within 30 days after the effective date of the agreement.  
Following the sale, the city of Redmond intends to use the property as part of its Regional Storm Water Facility program.

A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2009-0426 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W-1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx.

DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 9th day of September, 2009.
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